
Dear Parents/Carers 

We have just lived through something that few generations will ever experience again. I 
personally think we have much to be proud of, in how we met the significant challenges of this 
past year and these will have been vastly different for you all and your unique circumstances. 
There will have been positives from this experience, even though much is shared about the 
negatives and I want to look now to the future. 
 
So I would like to know what, with all that has happened, you really want or really need from 
your school (Our school) in the year ahead. 
 
I want to be very clear with you all. I want this school to be the best in the country and I want 
your children to get the best possible educational experience. I want all our learners to 
progress to amazing careers and have wonderfully fulfilled lives.  I, along with the rest of the 
BGLC team, am determined to make this a reality and we are planning now for next year. 
 
To this end, it is only right that you are involved in this planning process and your voice is 
heard and considered. 
 
We invite you to share your thoughts and offer constructive feedback complete our “What 
Next?” survey by following this link:  

https://forms.gle/AcgkkvzruREb9Nxo7 

Thank you in advance and remember working together we can achieve great things for our 
young people. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Will Teece 
Headteacher 

 

 


